Lakewood Band Boosters Meeting
June 1, 2020
Meeting began at 6:00
Meeting adjourned at 6:25

This month’s meeting was held via the Zoom application due to the continuing Covid-19 safety precautions.
Attendees were: Adam Noaeill, Erika Mitchell, Amy Peters, Heather Collar, Dan Braker, Nicole Sayer, Brook Zbiciak, Missy Cronk, Cynthia Shettler, Brandy Walkington, Steph Tidd.
Agenda was approved by Erika Mitchell and Brook Zbiciak.  May’s meeting minutes were approved by Brook Zbiciak and Adam Noaeill.
Financial Report
-Dan Braker reports the following account balances:
		-Checking:  $40,752.09
		-Student Accounts:  $11,547.93
-Capital Improvemment/Instrument:  $8,206.94 (after 50% downpayment to  on raincoats)
-Discussion about raincoats being paid for from the general fund rather than the Capital Improvement/Instrument fund with a decision that raincoats should be paid from the general fund.
-Dan has contacted some of the senior students in regards to their band accounts and will reach out to those he has not contacted yet.
-Morgan Mussehl is moving.  The $500 in her account has been payed to Meyer Music to help pay off her upgraded clarinet.
Old Business
2020-2021 Budget
-Requested Budget - $22,625
-Last year’s Requested Budget - $21,830
		-Last Year’s Actual Used - $12,865
-Increase in band camp staff pay
		-current instructors
		-new front ensemble teacher
		-returning students with degrees in music to also help
	-No Drum Major camp this year due to Covid-19
	-Dennis will be receiving payment for help during class time
	-Possible increase in MS music fund (currently $500)
	-$500 towards uniform cleaning
	-awards prices have decreased as Adam’s father did the Senior plaques free of charge
Brook Zbiciak Approves
Missy Cronk Seconds
Requested Budget Passes
Uniform cleaning will be discussed at the July 27th meeting
Band Camp planning will take place at the July 27th meeting
New Business
Discussions about possible cleaning of the concession stand for use during Band Camp and for fall use will be done during the July 27th meeting
Directors Reports
Erika
– has reached out to students with school instruments via email.  Will begin implementing fines if necessary.
Adam
– looking ahead to the fall on how to appropriately and logically implement new safety precautions due to new safety regulations and forthcoming safety requirements from the State School Board.
The next Band Booster Meeting will be on July 27th at 6:00 pm.  Hopefully we will be able to meet in person.  Location or Zoom information will be sent out accordingly!
Probable topics include Band Camp, Concession Stand Cleaning for Band Camp and Fall cleaning protocol, uniform cleaning pick up, Instrument cleaning
